
 

6 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

We have an opportunity for a small group of 10 students to attend an exciting trip to 
visit Colt Technology in London, on Monday 9 October. The trip is sponsored by Cyber 
Girls First, to promote Girls in Computing, and will involve an interactive history of 
computing, a presentation on anti-hacking and online safety and a round table with 
opportunities to talk to the National Museum of Computing, Colt Technology and 
Deloitte. Students will receive lunch and a goody bag at the end of the day. 
 

As places are limited, please can you discuss this with your young person and let us 
know by Friday, using THIS FORM, whether they would like a place. 
 

This is a free event and the only cost will be for travel which we do not expect to be 
more than £20. If you are allocated a place we will let you know on Monday 11 
September, with further details about timings and travel. 
 

If you have any questions about the trip please contact me 
on cxavier@carringtonschool.org. 
 

Best wishes 

Mr C Xavier 

Teacher of Computer Science 
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